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Our ref:  ps/lf 
 
15 June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: INVITATION TO SELBY COLLEGE’S VIRTUAL OPEN EVENTS – MONDAY, 29 JUNE &                            
TUESDAY 30, JUNE 2020 
 
I am delighted to invite you and your son/daughter to our upcoming Open Events, 
which will be delivered virtually via Zoom, to learn more about the superb College on 
your doorstep: 
 

§ Academic excellence: In 2019, we achieved a fantastic 99.7% A Level pass 
rate, with some great destinations including the University of Oxford. We 
achieved a 100% pass rate for our Vocational Level 3 courses, which also allow 
great progression to university. 

 
§ A strong team: Our lecturers and support staff successfully challenge our 

students to achieve their best, while still offering caring pastoral support. We 
offer all our students excellent careers advice, coaching and support with 
UCAS. 

 
§ Our stunning campus: Modern, spacious and safe, always. And, whatever 

Coronavirus precautions are necessary, will be in place with strong supervision 
and clear briefings. 
 

§ Online learning capability: For autumn 2020, we are also enhancing our 
online learning platforms and resources. So, if education or transport are 
disrupted by Coronavirus, learning will continue, and students will experience 
more support and resources online regardless. 
 

§ Good student transport support: Competitive bus fare packages and ample 
parking on site for students with their own cars, so time and expense on the 
county’s roads is reduced. 

 
Our Virtual Open Events will take place on: 
 

Monday, 29 June 2020, 5:15pm-8:30pm – A Levels 
Tuesday, 30 June 2020, 5:15pm-8:30pm – Vocational Courses & 
Apprenticeships 

 
The events will enable you to explore different course options and future progression 
opportunities through a series of presentations and Q&A sessions delivered by 
specialist staff via Zoom. 
 



 

You can join the events at any time to hear the session(s) you are interested in. Visit 
www.selby.ac.uk to see the full schedule and register in advance for the event(s) 
of your choice. 
 
If you want your son or daughter to have the best chance of a positive future, please 
do book your place and see for yourselves why Selby College should be your first 
choice. I look forward to meeting you (virtually) then! 
 
Please note that applications for College are still open. 
 
In the meantime, if you, your son or daughter have any queries about College please 
do not hesitate to contact our Student Admin Team by emailing info@selby.ac.uk or 
calling (01757) 211040. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Phil Sayles 
Principal & Chief Executive  
  


